
Kenosha County will be resurfacing and 
constructing asphalt shouldering along 
Highway EM in the Village of Twin Lakes in 
spring 2023. The Highway will remain open to 
traffic during construction for local access 
needs. A marked detour route will be provided.   

Project Construction Period:

March 2023 through

June 2023

 A Public Information 

Meeting is scheduled for 

Monday, February 20, 2023, 

from 5 to 6:30 p.m. 

preceding the Village Board 

Meeting at the Twin Lakes 

Village Hall, 105 E Main St. A 

brief presentation on the 

project will take place at 

5:30 p.m.

Project details:

 Highway EM (E. Lakeshore Dr.)

From: State Line Road

To: Highway Z

 Underground Utility Work will 

occur first.

 Asphalt Pavement Resurfacing 

and Shouldering Work will 

follow underground work.

If you have any questions 

about the project during 

construction, you may

contact the Project 

Construction Manager, Eric 

LaFond, by phone at:

(262) 901-2242

or by email at:

eric.lafond@rasmith.com

WHEN and WHAT
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Highway EM from State Line Road to Highway Z

HIGHWAY 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Project Information

County Project Manager Contact:

Kwame Amegashitsi

Civil Engineer

Phone (262) 857-1888

kwame.Amegashitsi@kenoshacounty.gov

The project team thanks you for your patience and  
cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at:  
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at:  

www.kenoshacounty.

org/highways

EM


